
UVic Geography Program Updates & FAQs 
 

As of September 1, 2020, the Department of Geography changed some course options and 
requirements in its BSc and BA programs and discontinued the Concentration options. These changes 
were made to offer more flexibility in course options to students while maintaining program rigour. 

 

I have already declared my program. Do these changes affect me? 
No, students who have declared their program by August 31, 2020 are not affected by these changes. If 
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